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Tuesday 7th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Re Academy Consultation: Proposal for Greystones Primary School to join Peak Edge Trust 
How to take part 

 
In December, we wrote to let our families know that Greystones Primary School Governing Body have 
taken the decision to explore our school joining Peak Edge Academy Trust Academy Conversion 
Consultation Letter 
 
As part of this process, we are running a consultation with all stakeholders, including our families, 
between Monday 6th January 2025 and Friday 14th February 2025. 
 
All families have been sent a list of FAQs which will be updated regularly, based on questions from our 
stakeholders, including parents and carers. You can find all correspondence regarding potential 
academisation on our website Whole School Letters | greystonesprimary 
  
In order that we gather as broad and deep a range of opinions as possible, we urge you to participate in 
the consultation in one or more of the following ways: 

• Completing our consultation form https://forms.office.com/e/8xbVCyt1pH. This is the main way 

we will gather and access parent/carers’ written input to the consultation.  

• Attending a Parent Consultation meeting with Peak Edge Academy Trust's CEO Mr Jim Dugmore 

on Thursday 16th January at 6:00pm. Members of the Greystones Governing Body and senior 

leadership team will also attend this meeting. 

• If you prefer a more informal chat instead/in addition, then feel free to speak to a member of 

the senior leadership team in the playground or around the school. 

You can also find out more about Peak Edge by looking at their website: https://peakedge.org.uk/  
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Best wishes 
 

 
 
Mark Wilde     Sinead Gaffney     
Chair of Governors    Headteacher 
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